McClenagan, Laura

Subject: FW: Record Number PLN-2020-16383

From: Acevedo, Megan

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 9:47 AM

To: William <25burros@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Record Number PLN-2020-16383

Hi William,

All property owners within 300 feet of the project should have been notified in the mail. If your property is more than 300 feet
from the project, this might be why you were not notified. If you would like me to check if you are within the radius of
neighboring parcels that should have been notified, please send me your parcel number. If you would like to attend the Zoning
Administrator hearing on Thursday the 1%, you can find the zoom link on https://humboldt.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.

Thank you!

Megawn Acevedo-

Planner |

Cannabis Services Division
Planning and Building Department
707-441-2634

From: William [mailto:25burros@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, June 27, 2021 9:03 AM

To: Acevedo, Megan <macevedo@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: RE: Record Number PLN-2020-16383

| have just learned of this meeting regarding Humboldt Standard, LLC seeking a zoning clearance certificate for the operation of a
wholesale commercial nursery (filed 5-19-20).

This nursery is located directly above my home at 1400 Friday Ridge Road and any activity on the property affects me directly. |
can see and hear the activity on this parcel (previously a quarry), and their draw on water could affect the availability of water

from the well that feeds my home.

The only reason | am aware now is because a neighbor just informed me.
| would like to know why | was not notified by mail like my neighbors.

William Lewinson
PO Box 270

Willow Creek CA 95573



530-629-3927



